
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9 October 2020 
 
  
Dear parents and carers,  
 
A Level Graphical Calculators  
 
We have purchased a number of graphical calculators (CASIO CG-50) which we would like to make 
available to your child to assist them with studying Mathematics A Level. Since the course changed 
in 2017, examination boards expect students to have a higher-level calculator than the one that they 
probably used at GCSE.  
 
The calculator we have purchased is a high-quality model, which is very user friendly and will assist 
your child in many aspects of their learning. It normally retails at around £100 or more but due to the 
quantity ordered, we have managed to secure a competitive deal. We have a limited number of 
calculators that can be borrowed from the school on a first come first served basis. Please note that 
the full cost of the calculator will be payable should it be damaged or lost.  
 
If you would like to purchase a calculator, please use the A Level Calculator Purchase option, and 
pay the sum of £69.95 by Wednesday 21 October 2020. If you would prefer your child to borrow the 
calculator, please use the A Level Calculator Hire option. Payment should be made electronically 
via www.parentpay.com. If you experience any difficulty accessing your ParentPay account, please 
contact the Finance Department by email: financequeries@wealdgs.org.     
 
If you wish to borrow the calculator, please complete the slip below and ask your child to return the 
slip to their Mathematics teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mr L Cartwright  
Head of Mathematics  
 
 
Reply Slip – A Level Graphical Calculators  
 
I understand that at the end of the course and after the A Level examinations, the calculator will be 
returned, undamaged, in full working order.  
 
I understand that if the calculator is not returned, or is returned in a damaged condition then I agree 
to pay the full amount of £69.95.  
 
Name ……………………………………………  Signed……………………………………......  
 
 
Date …………………………………………….. Student’s name…………………………….... 
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